
 

 

$20,000 Scholarship Deadline Approaching Soon! 
All applications need to be received by March 1st, 2018. 

I hope you are all having a great start to 2018!  We are excited to award our fourth $20,000 
scholarship to a deserving student in the Wichita area.  Please make sure any applicable students 
are aware of the scholarship and encourage them to apply.  Last year we had 8 applicants so your 
students have a very good chance to be awarded this scholarship. 
 
For any new counselors, The Lori Dechant Foundation's mission is to help physically disabled 
students attend a 4 year university.  This scholarship is only open to high school seniors who have a 
physical disability and are planning on attending a 4 year university in the fall.  We have given out 3 
scholarships to date and each student is currently thriving in college and we are very proud of them! 
 
Visit our website for more information and scholarship application and like our Facebook page for the 
very occasional updates! 
 
Please share so we can continue to grow and give out scholarships to those in need and feel free 
to email us with any questions.  
 
 
The Dechant Family 
www.loridechantfoundation.org 
lori@loridechantfoundation.org 
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